
 

 

MEMO: To All Bryston Customers 
SUBJECT: Bryston Model T Loudspeakers Feedback 

DATE:  September 2012 

 

Hi Folks – David is a professional sound engineer who has won many awards for his work in 
Movies and TV sound. 

 
 
“Hi James, 
 
Thanks again for making the time this afternoon for a first listening session with Bryston's new 
passive and active T1 speaker systems. Comparing the subtle differences between the two 
setups was a lot of fun and I love the flexibility you've built in for your customers. We've had 
many conversations about the relative merits of active vs passive speaker designs, and with a 
few simple choices you've managed to address them all. 
 
From a performance point of view, both systems are top notch. I've always loved the sound of 
your listening rooms, and these new combinations are as good as I've heard!. While I loved 
both systems and don't think they differ too much, the active system with the three Bryston 
power amps truly was one of the best sounding Hi-Fi systems I've had the pleasure to hear.  
 
I'm looking forward to more time with them at TAVES and perhaps down the road if you are able 
to send a review sample our way at The Inner Ear. I'd also love to try the smaller pair at the 
studio in my new sound design suite.  
 
Thanks again and well done.” 
 
David McCallum 
Partner / Supervising Sound Editor 
Tattersall Sound & Picture 
 


